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	Presents:  Suffolk Health & Children's Centre Team presents
	Main text: We welcome expectant parents to join us for a relaxed and informal two-hour workshop to provide support and information on what to expect regarding infant sleep, how normal sleep develops, and how to adjust to the demands of normal infant sleep. We look forward to meeting you.



For dates and times and how to book this session please contact us via email: infantfeeding@suffolk.gov.uk 
	Title (line 2):  Workshops
	Title (line 1): Sleep, Baby, & You


